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Department of Health Care Policy and Financing 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

June 29, 2012 
 
Emergency Evacuation of Medicaid Skilled Nursing Facilities 
 
The Department intends, with approval of the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 
Services (CMS), to amend the Medicaid State Plan by adding disaster-related 
provisions to the reimbursement methodology for nursing facilities. This 
amendment will address potential emergency evacuations of Skilled Nursing 
Facility (SNF) residents, The estimated cost of these provisions is anticipated to 
be $1,400,000.00.  
 
 
General Information 
 
A link to this notice will be posted on the Department’s Web site, 
Colorado.gov/hcpf effective June 29, 2012.   
 
Written comments may be addressed to: Director, Long-Term Benefits Division, 
Department of Health Care Policy and Financing, 1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 
80203. 
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